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PRESS RELEASE 
Montreal:  There is great news for the occupational therapy program, from McGill’s School of 
Physical and Occupational Therapy. The Director of the School, Dr Annette Majnemer is pleased to 
introduce 3 new tenure track faculty members at McGill’s School of Physical and Occupational 
Therapy who were appointed recently. Dana ANABY is originally from Israel; she studied at Tel 
Aviv University, and then the University of British Columbia, following up with a post-doctorate 
from McMaster University. Her areas of research interest include activities of daily living, 
participation and well-being across the lifespan with a special focus on children and youth with 
physical disabilities and their families.  Patricia BELCHIOR is from Brasil, and studied there and 
also at the University of Florida. Her research interests center around cognitive rehabilitation in 
the elderly. Hailing from the USA, Melissa PARK trained at  Yale University and the University of 
Southern California. Most recently she completed a post-doc at Karolinska Institute, Sweden, where 
her main area of interest lies with transformational processes (eg. knowledge translation) and 
outcomes focus on participation and social inclusion.  
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